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AIRPORT UPDATES 
New Airport Fees 
and Policies 

On December 10, 
2024 The El Dorado 
County Board of 
Supervisors approved 
revisions to fees and 
Airport Policies. Go to 
eldorado.legistar.com 
to review reports, 
changes, and new 
documents. 

New fees go into 
effect January 9, 
2025, and we will 
begin processing 
leases after that date.  

Inspections 

Annual FAA hangar Inspections have taken place 
and will be doing make-up inspections in the next 
month for those who were unavailable. If you 
have not already had your hangar inspected or 
arranged an inspection date with us, please 
contact us. Thank you to all who have 
participated. 

Vegetation Management  

Current and future obstructions are being cleared 
at both airports. Burn season is upon us. If there is 
any brush you need to remove from around your 
hangar, you can bring it to the east end at the 
Placerville airport, and for Georgetown, you can 
bring it to the end of the taxiway near the fence 
for staff to take care of. 

REMINDERS 
Please avoid parking in 
areas where you will 
track mud back out on 
the ramp. The mud at 
both airports usually 
contains a good 
amount of rocks which 
can be detrimental to 
aircraft propellors.  

The cold is coming and 
it’s time to start getting 
the airport ready. If you 
have a hose bib at your 
hangar, please ensure it 
is wrapped in foam 
insulation to protect it 
from freezing. 

Please advise airport 
staff if you need 
assistance winterizing 
around your hangar or 
if you notice any others 
that need to be taken 
care of. 

Thank you! 
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AIRPORT UPDATES  
New Supervisors Visit KPVF 

Supervisor Elects  Ferrero (District I)(right) and 
Veerkamp (District III) (left) visited the Placerville 
Airport on December 11, 2024 as part of a Countywide 
orientation tour.  

The new Supervisors will be sworn in to County service 
in January. 

100LL Available at KPVF 

We finally received all parts needed for our 
new pumps and were able to get a certified 
installer scheduled. As of December 12, new 
fuel pumps and dispensers are installed at 
Placerville Airport and 100 low lead  fuel is 
available for purchase. Thank you for your 
patience! 
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ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 
 

3501 AIRPORT ROAD, SUITE 1 
PLACERVILLE, CA 95667  
PHONE: (530) 622-0459 

EMAIL:  AIRPORTOPERATIONS@EDCGOV.US 
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